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Children are our future
The Karshi branch of the Tashkent Institute of Irrigation and Agricultural Mechanization Engineers was
organized event under the motto “We are indifferent to the future of our children” with the participation of
parents of the 1st courses.

The event was attended by the head of the Methodological department, Associate Professor  A.Abdiev
spoke about the educational process at the branch and the work with talented students. At the end of the
event,  the trainers of group 104-105 Shuhrat Khushshiev and Jamol Urinov answered to the parents
questions. Parents were provided with an understanding of the “Student Youth and Ethics” and the grading
system.
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